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EFFECTIVE DATE: NOVEMBER 20, 2020 

 
On November 19, an update was made to the iBudget Authorization Report that impacts the layout of 
APD iConnect Service Authorizations. This new layout includes information that was not originally 
found on the Service Authorization. The new layout includes the iConnect Provider Id, Max Approved 
Amt, Max Units, and the Printed On date.  
 
Please use the following example for reference when reviewing Service Authorizations. If the provider 
receives a Service Authorization with a Printed On date after November 19, 2020 and the Service 
Authorization is not in this format, please contact the WSC immediately and request the updated 
version. Service Authorizations printed before November 19 are still valid, although if the provider has 
an older Service Authorization and needs more current information, they should contact the client’s 
WSC to provide the authorization. 
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